
   

Infectious Laryngotracheitis (ILT) Biosecurity Advisory 
Stand Down-Town of Milton 

 

 

November 27, 2024 

  

On behalf of Ontario’s four feather boards, the Feather Board Command Centre announces 
that the heightened biosecurity advisory issued in the 10 km area of the Town of Milton has 
now been stood down.  

  

All poultry farmers, small flock growers, and poultry industry personnel throughout the 
province should rigorously adhere to Heightened Biosecurity Practices (orange cards) as Highly 
Pathogenic Avian Influenza (HPAI) continues to circulate in the environment.  
  

If you suspect any signs of health concerns in your flock, please contact your veterinarian and 
board immediately.  

  

Visit the FBCC website for detailed information and to subscribe to FBCC Disease Alerts.  

 

  

  

https://www.fbcc.ca/ilt-tom-10-21-2024/public-map
https://www.fbcc.ca/file.aspx?id=5876de09-31e2-4d93-933e-0666b4f926c9
https://www.fbcc.ca/

